
Grade 3 NJSLA Testing 
 
To:​ Parent/Guardians of Third Grade Students 
 
From:​ Dr. Ann T. DeRosa, Principal 
 
Date:​ May 7, 2025 

 
Your son/daughter will soon participate in NJSLA (New Jersey Student 
Learning Assessment) testing.  This state-mandated test is computer-based 
and will measure student progress in Mathematics and English/Language 
Arts.   
 

Testing dates are as follows:  
 
Monday, May 12 and Tuesday, May 13 (ELA) 

 
Thursday, May 15 and Friday, May 16 (Math) 

 
Parents can help children as they prepare for these days.  Please make sure 
your child is well-rested, eats a nutritious breakfast, and arrives to school 
on time.   In the event that your child arrives late and the test has started, 
he/she will have to wait in the Main Office until testing concludes.  
 
Cell phones and/or smart watches are strictly prohibited at the testing site.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  


